
Dear Academy Parents and Students, 

Welcome to Education Outreach!   

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions, comments, or 

needs.  Our philosophy remains the same – we are your partner in your child’s 

education.  The Academy staff has been working hard to create engaging, 

interactive, and instructional lessons and activities for our students.   

We are hoping to have some fun, learn some things, and stay connected.  I 

have listed a couple of items below that I wanted to make sure were in a 

convenient place in case you needed them. 

 

COMMUNICATION 

I have created several opportunities for communication: 

• REMIND – text @h4g2ke to the number 81010 to join the Academy Remind 

• EMAIL – pohlc@lpisd.org 

• YouTube Channel – Academy Mrs. Pohl  

• Campus Phone Number (voice mails rollover to our email) 281-604-6900 
 

 

ACADEMY HOUR 

Beginning Wednesday, March 25th, I will host an “Academy Hour” from 11:00 

a.m. – 12:00 p.m. each weekday.  By hosting, I mean that I will be online in our 

student MS TEAMS virtual class happy to talk, joke, and eat with your student.  I 

do this every day during regular school, I will continue to do this during virtual 

school. 

 

VIRTUAL SPIRIT WEEK  

Check back by Friday for our spirit week fun starting March 30th. 

 

I will continue to post information on this site as well as our other communication 

channels.  

Hope to hear from all of you soon! 
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https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7Z51_BXZ9cp61o3pNiA7yA?view_as=subscriber

